May 2, 2024

The Gorman City Commission met on the above referenced date in a Regular meeting. Those present
were Mayor Pro Tem Robert Ervin, Commissioners Bill Miears, and Luis Ramirez. Mayor David Perry and
Commissioner Tammy Straw were absent. Also attending were Sheriff’s Deputy Josh Paschal, City clerk
Joni Ettinger, David Ratliff of CWS, Mary Jo Dugan, Josh and April James, and Margaret Hetrick.

Commissioner Miears led the opening prayer followed by the Pledge of Allegiance and the Texas Pledge.

Mayor Pro Tem called the meeting to order @ 5:35 p.m.

Commissioner Miears motioned to approve the minutes as read with a second from Commissioner
Ramirez. Motion carried.

Commissioner Miears made a motion to approve the bills as presented with a second from
Commissioner Ramirez. Motion carried.

Officer Paschal gave the sheriff’s department report, followed by EDC director Trinity Davis. Joe Williams
had submitted his report.

David Ratliff a representative of CWS, County Waste Service, was in attendance to introduce the
company and give a detailed description of services offered. Mr. Ratliff expressed CWS would like to
submit a proposal if the City requests. There was no motion make at this time.

Tacy read the 1% reading of Ordinance 2024-06-06, an ordinance allowing the City to adopt a budget for
the fiscal year 2024-2025. Commissioner Miears made the motion to approve first reading with a second
from Commissioner Ramirez. Motion carried.

Tacy read the 1% reading of Ordinance 2024-05-09 an ordinance allowing for the closure of streets and
allies that are platted, but no never opened. These streets and allies are located in David’s Addition.
(Nathan Files property at the corner of Kimble — Crescent (FM 679)). Commissioner Ramirez made the
motion to approve this reading with a second from Commissioner Miears. Motion carried.

Kimberly Wallace was not present, no action was taken. EDC Director did make mention of this property
in her report. This will be monitored.

Commissioner Miears made the motion to adopt the updated confidentiality policy for municipal judge
office. Commissioner Ramirez made a second. Motion carried.

Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to assist the Youth Council with repairs at Peanut Park-Fenley

Field. The City will pay up to $200 on the current supplies needed. Any amount over that must be
approved by Commissioners. Commissioner Miears made a second. Motion carried.

Item #13 will be revisited. Going to accept applications for another week .

There being no further items for consideration, Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to adjourn with
a second from Commissioner Miears made a second. Motion carried, time was 6:47 p.m.



